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March 15, 2024  
 
  
Dear Neighbors of the Moscone Center,   
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Moscone Center is applying for a Limited 
Live Performance (LLP) permit with the San Francisco Entertainment Commission.   
 
 
We are applying for the LLP permit to host live performances at the Moscone Center and its 
surrounding outdoor streets.  The LLP permit requires indoor entertainment to end by 11 pm, 
and outdoor entertainment and amplified sound must end by 10 pm. Additionally, we are 
required to follow the Entertainment Commission’s Good Neighbor Policy (GNP), a copy of 
which is included with this letter for your reference.  
 
 
Our permit application will be heard by the Entertainment Commission on April 2, 2024, at 5:30 
pm in City Hall, room 416.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, or you may 
contact the Entertainment Commission directly at entertainment.commission@sfgov.org   
 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth A. Bukowski  
Convention Facilities Director 
City & County of San Francisco  
(415) 974-4027  
Kenneth.Bukowski@sfgov.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Additional Contact Information: Ryan Coate, Convention Services Coordinator,  
email, Ryan.p.coate@sfgov.org, phone, (415) 527-7133. 
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